
April 5, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Robert Groden 

P. O. Box 823497 

Dallas, Texas 75382 

 

 

Dear Mr. Groden: 

 

Enclosed you will find a corrected copy of your sworn testimony from your two-part deposition 

before the Assassination Records Review Board.  The enclosed copies of part one and two of your 

ARRB deposition are for your personal use. 

 

Thank you, again, for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

D. P. Horne 

Supervisory Analyst 

 

Enclosures  

 

 


